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Fall is in the air, incoming freshmen are 
wandering around campuses across the 
country looking confused and lost, one-half 
of our favorite football teams lost their first 
game of the season, and our industrial 
partners have only four months left to make 
their calendar year goals.  Welcome to the 
September edition of the CIAN Industrial 
Affiliates Newsletter..  

 

 

 

Thank You,  

Lloyd J. LaComb, Jr. 

Director CIAN Industrial Liaison Office 

Phone:  520-626-1747 
Email:  llacomb@optics.arizona.edu 
 

 

 

 

 

Changes in the ILO Office 

I wanted to introduce myself, my name is 
Lloyd LaComb and I am the new Industrial 
Liaison Officer, taking over for Dan 
Carothers.  Dan will maintain his connections 
with CIAN by focusing on the photonic 
integrated circuits programs while we 
transition the ILO role.  My background is in 
building metrology and imaging equipment 
for the semiconductor, medical, and research 
markets.  I received my Ph.D. in Applied 
Physics from Stanford University in 1989 and 
spent the next twenty years in the high tech 
industry working my way to the top of the 
corporate ladder with various companies in 
Silicon Valley and Tucson, Arizona.  I 
returned to academia in 2010 as a research 
professor in the College of Optical Sciences 
at the University of Arizona researching 3D 
holographic displays and UV lasers.  I look 
forward to meeting everyone over the next 
few months.  Please feel free to contact me 
with any questions.   

 

 

 

Tech Tip  
You can always retrieve your login and password 
information by going to http://data.cian-erc.org and 
entering your valid email address and your login 
information will be sent out to you automatically. 

CIAN Downloads 
Please Login and download most-up-date presentations 
using your login and password: http://www.cian-
erc.org/industry_meetings.cfm  
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In addition to working with Dan to hand off the current projects, we have started our SalesForce.com implementation with a “go live” date of October 
1, 2012.  We will use the Sales Force application to consolidate the various scattered spreadsheets that the team currently uses to keep track of IAB 
issues and resolutions, contact information and membership activities – more details will be forthcoming in future issues of the newsletter 

Thanks to Dan 

I wanted to thank Dan for all his efforts as the ILO and especially for expanding the number of partners to 18 companies.  The large increase in 
industrial partners will be difficult to match but the team is looking forward to the challenge. 

I will provide an update on major research activities in the October newsletter but if you would like updates on any the ongoing research efforts please 
contact me using the information listed above. 
Lloyd LaC omb, Director Industrial Collaboration,  

 

Lloyd LaComb, Director Industrial Collaboration, 

CIAN Industrial Liaison Office 

llacomb@optics.arizona.edu 
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